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ALL ABOUT LUXURY CARS

17" February 2011,

To,

Ms Karin Stoll

Trade Commissioner (Commercial Matters)
Embassy of Republic of Germany

6/50 G, Shanti Path, Chanakya Puri

New Delhi- 110 021

Dear Madam,

This refers to our previous letters and telephone conversation.

We have still received no response at all from MBIL or from their parent company in
Germany to our complaints.

We are unable to understand this total lack of response to a complaint of this serious
magnitude and would earnestly request you once again to intervene and obtain some
clarifications and response.

With regards and with thanks,
For Cama Motors Pvt Ltd.,
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Jehangir R J Cama
Chairman & Managing Director



